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Adcorp Chairman Bob Campbell has announced his intention to step down from the Board 
due to his other business commitments both locally and overseas.  

Bob has led the Adcorp Board since May 2005, using his vast experience in the media 
industry to help guide the business over the past seven plus years. 

Bob will resign from the Board of Adcorp once a replacement director has been appointed. 
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For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison       
Chief Executive Officer      
Adcorp Australia Limited     
+ 61 2 8524 8500      
davidmorrison@adcorp.com.au     


